
Dear FSL Leaders, 

As many more chapters have now made selections of new members or will be finalizing those 
placements in days upcoming, please refer to the requirements to submit Phase 2 of recruitment within 
48 hours of the start of new member education, followed by the act of signing up new members for 
Campus Save training (programs are held weekly). 

We continue to offer top outlets with Student Leadership and Civic Engagement, especially the great 
plans for the UIC Fall Day of Service, held Saturday, October 12 – the October Give event! 

 
 
Fall 2019 Recruitment – Phase 2 DUE within 48 hrs of the start of new member education  
 
Chapters that have completed recruitment events must next complete the 2019-2020 Request for 
Recruitment Phase 2 in UIC Connection within 48 hours of the start of new member education: 
 
(1) Complete both PAPER documents with required signatures & UINs: 
** Immediately during the very first meeting of your selected new members, ensure every new member 
signs the paper copy of BOTH forms listed below:  
Phase 2 - Aspirant Anti-Hazing Policy Compliance Form [PDF attached] 
Phase 2 - Verification of Aspirants Form [PDF attached] 
 
(2) Upload both completed documents into the 2019-2020 Request for Recruitment Phase 2 Form in 
UIC Connection: 
https://uic.campuslabs.com/engage/submitter/form/start/286021 
 
** The above steps must be completed within 48 hours of the start of new member education, i.e., 48 
hours from the conclusion of the first new member meeting.  This due date is based on the date you 
previously submitted in Phase 1 as the actual start to your own chapter’s new member education – the 
first full gathering in a new member meeting you host. Grades and conduct checks are made from those 
on the new member list now associated with your organization. 

• Failure to submit this information at this critical starting point of your new member education 
period could put your chapter in jeopardy of holding future meetings with new members and/or 
suspension of your intake/new member process. 

 

 
New Members in Campus Save Training – New Member Educators sign-up 
 
What is Campus Save training? 
The Campus Save Act is an update to the Clery Act, expanding the scope of important federal legislation 
in terms of reporting, response, and prevention education requirements around domestic violence, 
dating violence, sexual assault, and stalking. To bring this crucial conversation to students in the FSL 
community, UIC implemented Campus Save training, a workshop facilitated by the Campus Advocacy 
Network (CAN), in the Women’s Leadership and Resource Center. It is required for all new fraternity and 
sorority members at UIC. 
  

https://uic.campuslabs.com/engage/submitter/form/start/286021


When does Campus Save training take place and how do I sign up my new members? 
 - Trainings to select from, for your new members, will take place: 
TUESDAYS: October 1, October 8, October 15, October 22, October 29, November 5, November 12, 
November 19, November 26, and December 3, 5:30-7:30pm 
- All sessions take place in the Campus Advocacy Network (CAN) office, 1101 W. Taylor St., in their 3rd 
floor space (except for October 29, which will take place in an SCE meeting room TBD).  
 
1) Have your chapter’s New Member Educator send an email directly to uicgreek@uic.edu with the 

subject line, “Campus Save Sign-up” + your chapter’s name. 
2) Include in that email two preferred dates from the above list of available Tuesday nights for your 

new member class to attend.   
3) Attached to your email must be a list of the new members attending, including name and UIC email. 
4) FSL will respond back to you, indicating where your new members have been matched and placed 

for the correct training date, based on matching up preferences/openings we have each week. 
 
 
Opportunities via Student Leadership & Civic Engagement  
 
UIC Fall Day of Service is coming up on Saturday, October 12!  
Volunteer with the Boy Scouts Camporee by running various program stations and interacting directly 
with the participants. Some programs include: rock climbing, archery, relay races, and more! 
To apply, visit: go.uic.edu/octobergive  
Volunteers needed for HACU's 33rd Annual Conference! 
The Hispanic Association of Colleges and Universities is looking for volunteers to participate in the HACU 
conference in Chicago. HACU will provide lunch, parking, and a certificate of completion. 
To RSVP:  https://uofi.box.com/s/zahpepi1378th39adlovvcpggb7384x5   
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